January 17, 2005

Christian Communication Network
1321 N. 121st Street

Wauwatosa, WI 53226

Attn: Tom Schlueter

Dear Mr. Schlueter,

This is in response to our discussions recently regarding the proposed
sale of the FM Translator at Sheboygan, W1 presently owned by the
Christian Communication Network. You indicate that due to the ongoing
expenses of site rental and electricity you are willing to sell W235AG

an existing translator station for WVCY-FM to VCY America for an
agreed price of $1.00.

We understand the station is operating according to the parameters
indicated on the station license and that the station license has been
recently renewed. With your permission we will proceed to arrange
for the FCC paperwork to be filed to accomplish this transfer.

Please sign the agreement here and return it to us to be filed with
the federal application. This letter is to establish intent to complete
this trangaction subsequent to FCC approval.
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